
From:   @environment-agency.gov.uk
Sent:   17 November 2014 11:31
To:     DC Consultation
Subject:        Environment Agency Response to:  14NP0089
Attachments:    PlanningProposal.rtf

The proposal has been reviewed and I enclose the Environment Agency's comments 
on:
Walltown Quarry Picnic Site, Brampton, Greenhead, Northumberland, CA8 7HZ

LPA ref: 14NP0089
Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. 
If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender 
immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else.

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should 
still check any attachment before opening it.
We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under 
the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation.  Email 
messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may 
also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business 
purposes.



Environment Agency
Tyneside House, Skinnerburn Road, Newcastle Business Park, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 7AR.
Customer services line: 03708 506 506
www.gov.uk/environment-agency
End

Northumberland National Park
Eastburn South Park
Hexham
Northumberland
NE46 1BS

Our ref: NA/2014/111579/01-L01
Your ref: 14NP0089

Date: 17 November 2014

Dear Sir/Madam

APPLICATION TO PROVIDE TEMPORARY OFFICE ACCOMMODATION TO THE 
SOUTH OF EXISTING VISITOR FACILITIES IN WALLTOWN FOR A PERIOD OF 2 
YEARS. WALLTOWN QUARRY PICNIC SITE, BRAMPTON, GREENHEAD, 
NORTHUMBERLAND, CA8 7HZ

Thank you for referring the above application that was received on 28 October 2014. 

The Environment Agency has no comments to make in respect of the application as 
submitted.

I have sent a copy of this letter to the agent/applicant.

Yours faithfully

Susan Davison
Planning Officer - Sustainable Places Team

Direct dial 
Direct fax 
Direct e-mail 

cc Cundall


